
Edgartown Board of Assessors – May 6, 2021 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

Present: Alan Gowell, Chairman of the Board; Chris Scott, Member of the Board; Donna Goodale, 

Member of the Board 

Also Present: Patti Roads, Principal Assessor; Alex Cervone, Administrative Assistant; Ellen 

Hutchinson, Legal Counsel 

 

Zoom Meeting ID:  841 0260 1519 

Meeting convened at 2:07 P.M. 

Ellen Hutchinson joined the Board of Assessors to discuss her thoughts regarding the Slough Farm 

abatement application. Ultimately, there was agreement amongst all parties that a pilot program would 

be the best course of action. However, the tax amount should be something tangible and easily 

calculated.  This decision was based off of the inability to identify the organization as purely charitable, 

whilst it still provides some charitable outreach to the island and its residents.  

The board moved to end the meeting, all in favor, meeting adjourned at 3:00 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Alex Cervone 

Administrative Assistant to the Principal Assessor 

 

 


